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November 19, 2023 
 
TO:  H. Samuel Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC:  Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

  Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Andrew Stout, Station Manager Columbus Television 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for Sony Large Sensor Cameras and Accessories  

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotation process, received 

seven vendors responses to RFQ026094 for the purchase of Sony Large Sensor cameras, lenses and 

accessories. Large. We received bids from: B & H Foto & Electronics Inc., DBISP LLC, Mr Cheapo.com 

LLC, Bill & Mike's Photo Inc., Business Bay LLC, Tarazi LLC, and Focus Camera LLC.  Out of all of 

the responses, B & H Foto & Electronics are the lowest bidder 

 

The responses were evaluated for pricing, experience, and quality.  The Department of Technology is 

recommending that the award be made to B & H Foto & Electronics.   

  


